
Greater Philadelphia
RV Show

We love our pets!

As do you, we love our pets too.

HOWEVER, WE CANNOT ALLOW PETS AT THIS EVENT

Due to safety and insurance requirements however we must ask you to
leave your pet at home and not bring them to the RV show.

Our event is very popular and can at times be quite crowded, especially
inside the trailers and motorhomes.

Therefore, our insurance provider has deemed it unsuitable to have pets
mixed in with the large number of people going through the show.

We want the RV show to be an enjoyable experience for all those that
attend and some people are afraid of animals, especially dogs.

So please leave your pet at home and try to understand why we do not
permit pets at our event.


